
Date/Time: 

Venue:

Tues17th May, 17:30 - 20:30 (17:15 for a 17:30 start)

QueensHall, EalingTown Hall

GURNELL LEISURE CENTRE

Vision Workshop

Hosted by GT3Architects and Ealing Council, the Vision Workshop is part of a 

wider study to look at the feasibility of a new Gurnell Leisure Centre.

This session is an aspirational workshop exploring the vision and objectives of a 

potential new leisure centre. The 3-hour workshop is interactive and includes:

• Short presentation, giving context on the feasibility study and current trends 

in leisure design.

• Interactive activities*

• Chance to discuss the ambition and requirements of a potential new centre.

(* Toparticipate in some of the activities people will need to bring a mobile device - phone/tablet/ 

laptop - with access to the internet.)

The results of the workshop will be captured in a ‘Vision Document’ which will 

form part of the feasibility study.

Aspart of the wider feasibility study other, non new-build options are being 

explored. Tokeep the Vision Workshop focussed, these will not be discussed at 

this sessionbut will be shared later in the process.

PleaseRSVPto Richard Sims at simsr@ealing.gov.uk.Please also let us know if you have any

accessibility requirements. There will be breaks in the workshop where tea/coffee will be available -

please bring your own food, if required.
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